
TxDOT NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
IH 345 FEASIBILITY STUDY 

FROM IH 30 TO SPUR 366 
CSJ: 0092-14-080 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will conduct a Public Meeting on Tuesday, December 11, 2012, to 
discuss alternatives to address structural issues of the IH 345 overhead freeway bridge in the City of Dallas, Dallas 
County, Texas.  The Public Meeting will be held at the Wyndham Dallas Love Field Hotel, 3300 W. Mockingbird Lane, 
Dallas, TX 75235, from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm.    
 
The purpose of the Public Meeting is to present the proposed alternatives for the rehabilitation and/or reconstruction of the 
bridge to the public and receive comments.  It will be conducted in an informal “open house” format.  Representatives 
from TxDOT and project consultants will be available to answer questions about the proposed project.  Maps and 
drawings reflecting the proposed alternatives will be displayed at the Public Meeting. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting to obtain information about the proposed project and to express 
their views.  Persons requiring special communication or accommodation needs should contact the TxDOT Dallas District 
Public Information Office at (214) 320-6100 at least two (2) working days prior to the Public Meeting so appropriate 
arrangements can be made.  Because the Public Meeting will be conducted in English, any request for language 
interpretation or other special communication needs should also be made at least two (2) working days prior to the Public 
Meeting.  TxDOT will make every reasonable effort to accommodate these needs. 
 
Verbal and written comments from the public regarding the IH 345 feasibility study will be accepted at the meeting.  
Written comments can also be submitted to: Bruce Nolley, P.E., Texas Department of Transportation, 4777 E. Highway 
80, Mesquite, Texas 75150. 
 
Written comments will be accepted for a period of 10 days after the meeting and must be postmarked by Friday, 
December 21, 2012.  For additional information please contact Chris Hagar of Civil Associates, Inc. at (214) 703-5151 or 
e-mail him at:  chris@civilassociates.com 


